
THE LOGAN SCHOOL 

for Creative Learning 

February 27, 2008 

To Whom It May Concern: 

For the past two years Michael Gunst has been employed at The Logan School for 

Creative Learning as an artist in residence in mask making. 

Michael came into his interview with an impressive curriculum vita. He also had a 

strong recommendation from a respected Logan School staff member who has an extensive 

background in performing and visual arts. 

I found Michael to be a talented artist who works in an informed and professional 
manner. He has an excellent aesthetic. 

Beyond mastery of his craft, Michael has an excellent rapport with his students. He is 

engaging and respectful. Michael not only taught skills but fostered a creative approach in 

our young artists. He communicated his high standards and commitment to his work as well. 

Michael has just finished his two year rotation at Logan so I am very pleased to have 

an opportunity to enthusiastically recommend him to any situation which values creativity 

and ability in both craft and teaching ability. 

Sincerely, 

Michele Brower 
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